
From: cdsmith81@gmail.com [cdsmith81@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 8:19 PM 

To: Conklin, Mike 
Cc: 'Kate Throckmorton' 

Subject: 230 Ridgefield Road 

Hi Mike, 
  
I have retained Kate Throckmorton from ELS to prepare the Mitigation Plan and wetland application in 
response to the Cease and Desist, dated January 26, 2021, regarding 230 Ridgefield Road.  In review of 
the cease and desist, the commission requested a Corrective Action Wetlands Application to be 
submitted by March 23rd.   Due to the snow and amount of information we want to include, we ask that 
the deadline to submit that application be extended two weeks to April 6, 2021. 
  
Thank you, 
Christopher Smith 
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